[image: image1.wmf]
The Peterborough County City-Health Unit is reviewing its “Baby-Friendly” status.  “Baby-Friendly” means that the Health Unit gives families information and support to feed their babies. This review will be done by the Breastfeeding Committee for Canada (BCC) on March 4-6, 2014. 

We would like to invite you to participate in a short interview.
If you have received Health Unit services like a visit or a phone call from the Healthy Babies Healthy Children or have gone to prenatal classes, you are welcome to participate. You will be asked questions about your experience with the Health Unit. There will also be questions about your experiences with breastfeeding and bottle feeding. The interview will take about 10 minutes. You can do the interview in-person, here at the Health Unit, or over the phone. Women who are interviewed will receive a $20 gift certificate from Wal-Mart or Fresh Co.
Your participation is voluntary. You don’t have to answer all the questions if you don’t want to. You can stop the interview at any time. Not participating will not affect services you get from the Health Unit now and in the future.   
The Health Unit will receive a summary report from the BCC.  Your responses will not be shared with the Health Unit.

Please sign and return the attached form if you would like to participate.  If you would like more information, please contact Dawn Hanes, Public Health Nurse, at 705-743-1000 ext. 289.
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